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August 4th, 1924.
TEL. UPTOWN 5920

General Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University, 
Montreal.

Re: Proposed Extension of th e Engineer in»? Building.

Dear General Currie,

On my return to the city on Thursday last after 

a week's absence, Professor E. Godfrey Burr advised me 

of the matters discussed at the conference held in your 

office with the architects of the proposed extension of 

the Engineering Building to take care of the Department 
of Electrical Engineering.

I need not tell you that I was delighted that 

this matter had been approved by the Board of Governors 

and that you had decided to proceed with the building 

extension.

I had a talk with Dean Mackay regarding the 

matter and it was agreed that a meeting should take place 

early next week with Professor E. Brown of the Department 

of Civil Engineering and Professor C.H. MoXergow of the 

Department of Mechanical Engineering to discuss such details 

as may provide for the best arrangement of space of the 

Departments concerned under the new conditions thus estab­

lished.


